
 

 

 

22 October 2014 

Dear Parents 

For the latest PTFA fundraiser we are holding a Virtual Balloon Race.  A virtual race works in the same way as 
a helium balloon race, but they fly around their own webpage rather than in the atmosphere.  Each balloon 
costs £1 and we would love you to sell as many as possible. We’ve put space for five balloons on the form, 
but feel free to add more on the back if you can. You can choose your own colour and even add your own 
message to put on the tag.  

On Monday 10th November 2014 all the balloons will be ‘released’ and left to fly around the virtual island. 
Every hour each balloon travels between 1km and 20km. At the end of the race on Friday 21st November 
2014 the balloon which has travelled the farthest wins a £50 cash prize, with voucher prizes for 2nd and 3rd 
place. 

Once the race has started you can track your balloons on our own race page – 
www.balloonrace.com/stokenhamprimary  

To buy your balloons please complete the form below and return to school with your money. We will return 
your slip to you with the nickname of your balloon so you can track it’s progress on the webpage. 

Please return your slip to school by Friday 7th November 2014. 

Thank you for your support and good luck! 

PTFA Committee 

 

Stokenham PTFA Virtual Balloon Race 
 

Child’s Name _______________________________ Class _________      

Balloon Owner Message for Tag (optional) Colour Nickname 
    
    
    
    
    

 

Total Enclosed £_____________ 

Colours to choose from: Poppy Red, Purple, Pale Pink, Jet Black, Lavender, Snowdrop White, Gold, Ivory, 
Pearl, Orange Pearl, Amber, Canary Yellow, Lime Green, Emerald Green, Racing Green, Turquoise, Sky Blue, 
Sapphire Blue, Velvet Blue, Fuchsia.  

For PTFA 
Completion 


